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CONSTRUCTION AHEAD 
The Montana Department of Transportation 

(MDT) and LHC Inc. are rehabilitating 
approximately 4 miles of U.S. Highway 2 (US 2) 

between Rose Crossing and the Glacier Park 
International Airport near Kalispell. This project 

begins south of the Rose Crossing intersection 
and ends just south of the entrance to 

Glacier International Airport. 

PLANNED IMPROVEMENTS INCLUDE: 
Removing and replacing the pavement 
Adding a seal and cover (chip seal) 
Crack sealing roadway shoulders and median lane 
Adding a fog seal 
Upgrading existing curb ramps at Rose Crossing 
intersection 
Resurfacing Motor Carrier Services weigh station 
Electrical upgrades to Birch Grove Road and Rose 
Crossing intersections 
Adding shoulder rumble strips, new pavement 
markings, signage, and roadside delineators 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) upgrades at 
the intersection with Rose Crossing 

WHY IS THE PROJECT NEEDED? 
This corridor experiences significant daily traffic 
volumes and over time it has become worn down and 
formed grooves in the driving lanes. This project will 
address wear and tear on the road and extend the 
service life of this section of the highway. Additionally, 
upgrading curb ramps to current ADA compliance and 
upgrading signals and signage will enhance 
pedestrian and vehicle safety. 

SEE REVERSE FOR MORE INFORMATION. 
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WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 
Construction is anticipated to begin in June and be completed by fall. 
When construction begins, motorists can expect: 

One lane in each direction will remain open at all times. 
Speed limits will be reduced. 
Work may take place 24 hours a day, Monday through 
Saturday. Sunday work may be approved by the project 
manager on a case-by-case basis if requested by the 
contractor. 
Rose Crossing and Birch Grove Road intersections will 
be closed to east/west traffic for up to a 5-day period. 
These closures will not occur simultaneously, and a 
detour will be posted during the closures. 
Wide loads may be restricted at times. 
Delays of up to 15 minutes are possible. 

STAY INFORMED 
Visit the website: 
mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/
us2rosecrossing 
For text message 
updates: text ROSE to 
866-434-0866 (toll-free)* 
For email updates: 
Tyler Manning, Public 
Involvement Coordinator 
Tyler@rbci.net 
406-369-6205 

*Texting alerts are not managed by 
MDT and may have different privacy 
and security policies. For more 
information read the SimpleTexting 
Privacy Policy by visiting: 
simpletexting.com/privacy-policy 

Anyone needing an alternative format of this document 
should contact MDT’s ADA Coordinator at mmaze@mt.gov, 
406-444-5416 or Montana Relay Service at 711. 

This document is printed at state expense. Information on 
the cost of producing this publication may be obtained by 
contacting the Department of Administration. 
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